
Notice type Notice number Local authority
Commencement 
date Description

Development 
location

Plannning 
permission number Submission date Owner Builder Designer Assigned Certifier

Certificate of 
Compliance on 
Completion

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0069764KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 31-Oct-20

to construct a 
dormer type 
dwelling and 
associated site works 
at: Kilmagar, Clara, 
Co. Kilkenny

Kilmagar, Clara, 
kilkenny 19331 14-Oct-20

Owner name:
Aoife English
Owner company:

Owner address:
Kilmagar, Clara, , 
kilkenny, 

Builder name:
Aoife English
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Kilmagar, Clara, , 
kilkenny,   

Designer name:
Ivor O' Brien
Designer address:
11 Patrick Street
Kilkenny
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0069761KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 29-Oct-20

Construction of a 
Domestic garage & 
all ancillary works at 
Knocknadogue, 
Castlecomer, Co. 
Kilkenny

Knocknadogue, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny 20301 08-Oct-20

Owner name:
Patrick Clarke
Owner company:

Owner address:
Drumgoole
Knocknadogue, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Patrick Clarke
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Drumgoole
Knocknadogue, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Patrick Clarke
Designer address:
Drumgoole
Knocknadogue, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0069777KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 29-Oct-20

Construction of a 
2storey mixed use 
building consisting 
of: Opticians at 
ground floor level & 
3No. 2bedroom 
apartments at first 
floor level & new 
ancillary carpark 
adjoining and all 
associated site 
development works.

Archerstreet Lot, 
Waterford Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny 18844 08-Oct-20

Owner name:
Richie Dore
Owner company:
Richard Dore 
Opticians Ltd
Owner address:
Dore Optometrists
45/46 High St, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 AT26

Builder name:
Eddie Doherty
Builder company:
Suirside Construction 
LTD
Builder address:

  
    Gulfstream Ave
Airport Business Park
Waterford, 
Waterford, 
waterford, X91 YD65  

Designer name:
martin gittens
Designer address:
Gittens Murray 
Architects, 5 William 
St., Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95D594

Assigned Certifier 
name:
martin gittens
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Gittens Murray 
Architects, 5 William 
St., Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95D594  

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0069673KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 28-Oct-20

to construct a 
dormer dwelling 
house and 
associated site works 
at Highrath, 
Maddoxtown, Co. 
Kilkenny

Highrath, 
Maddoxtown, 
kilkenny 20314 12-Oct-20

Owner name:
Laura Cassin
Owner company:

Owner address:
Highrath, , 
Maddoxtown, 
kilkenny, 

Builder name:
Martin Murphy
Builder company:
MGM Construction 
Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Knocknew
Ballyfoyle
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Ivor O' Brien
Designer address:
11 Patrick Street
Kilkenny
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0069776KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 28-Oct-20

Construction of a 
temporary single 
storey pre-fabricated 
structure for a Pre-
school and 
Afterschool Service 
at Slieverue GAA 
Grounds, Airmount 
Road, Slieverue, Co. 
Kilkenny. 

Slieverue GAA 
Grounds, Airmount 
Road, Slieverue, 
kilkenny 20416 05-Oct-20

Owner name:
Carmel Coleman
Owner company:
Slieverue Community 
Playgroup CLG
Owner address:
6 Laurel Park
Cherrymount
Waterford, 
Waterford, 
waterford, X91 XDY7

Builder name:
Carmel Coleman
Builder company:
Slieverue Community 
Playgroup CLG
Builder address:

  
    6 Laurel Park
Cherrymount
Waterford, 
Waterford, 
waterford, X91 XDY7  

Designer name:
Brendan Moore 
Designer address:
38 St. Kieran's Street 
Kilkenny , Kilkenny., 
kilkenny, R95 KN80

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Brendan Moore 
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    38 St. Kieran's 
Street 
Kilkenny , Kilkenny., 
kilkenny, R95 KN80  

Certificate 
Number:CC00000029
712KKCertificate 
Description:Construc
tion of a temporary 
single storey pre-
fabricated structure 
for a Pre-school and 
Afterschool Service 
at Slieverue GAA 
Grounds, Airmount 
Road, Slieverue, Co. 
Kilkenny.Total Units 
on this 
CC:1Certificate 
Address:Slieverue,Kil
kenny, Slieverue GAA 
Grounds, Airmount 
Road

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0069787KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 28-Oct-20

to construct a 
bungalow and all 
associated site works 
at: Coole, 
Ballyragget, Co. 
Kilkenny

Coole, Ballyragget, , 
kilkenny 2037 13-Oct-20

Owner name:
Mark Staunton
Owner company:
N/A
Owner address:
Coole
Ballyragget
Ballyragget, 
Ballyragget, kilkenny, 
R95Y97D

Builder name:
Mark Staunton
Builder company:
N/A
Builder address:

  
    Coole
Ballyragget
Ballyragget, 
Ballyragget, kilkenny, 
R95Y97D  

Designer name:
Ivor O' Brien
Designer address:
11 Patrick Street
Kilkenny
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0069431KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 27-Oct-20

Demolish an existing 
two storey dwelling, 
and to construct a 
new two storey 
dwelling in its place 

Kellymount, 
Paulstown, kilkenny 20219 02-Oct-20

Owner name:
Damian Brennan
Owner company:

Owner address:
41 An Choill Rua
Kellymount , 
Paulstown, kilkenny, 
R95 A568

Builder name:
Damian Brennan
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    41 An Choill Rua
Kellymount , 
Paulstown, kilkenny, 
R95 A568  

Designer name:
Mark Roberts
Designer address:
First Floor
Green Street, Callan, 
kilkenny, R95 T9NH

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0069769KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 27-Oct-20

Demolish existing 
extensions, car port 
& outbuildings 
attached to the side 
of existing dwelling 
& erection of new 
extension & 
alterations to the 
side of dwelling & 
upgrading existing 
sewerage facilities & 
all associated site 
works at Kilconnelly, 
The Rower, Co. 
Kilkenny

Kilconnelly, The 
Rower, kilkenny, R95 
K2P9 20/291 13-Oct-20

Owner name:
Brenda Foskin
Owner company:

Owner address:
Kilconnelly, 
The Rower, , The 
Rower, kilkenny

Builder name:
Brenda Foskin
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Kilconnelly, 
The Rower, , The 
Rower, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0069783KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 27-Oct-20

Renovation of 
existing 2 storey 
cottage and 
construction of a 2 
storey extension to 
the rear, new 
wastewater 
treatment system, 
modifications to site 
layout and all other 
associated siteworks

Rathclough, 
Danesfort, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 E2D3 19678 06-Oct-20

Owner name:
William Deegan
Owner company:

Owner address:
Siopa na Glasrai
14 Irishtown, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Builder name:
Philip  Carroll
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Conahy
Jenkinstown , 
Kilkenny , kilkenny  

Designer name:
Mark Kennedy
Designer address:
30 Dominic Street, 
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95R9FW

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Mark Kennedy
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    30 Dominic Street, 
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95R9FW  

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0069740KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 26-Oct-20

Construction of 
single storey 
dwellinghouse, on 
site sewage 
treatment, new 
entrance onto public 
road and all 
associated works at 
Owning, Piltown, Co. 
Kilkenny 

Owning,  Piltown, 
kilkenny 20/212 30-Sep-20

Owner name:
Stephen Dunne
Owner company:

Owner address:
Ballyhennebry
Owning
Piltown, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Stephen Dunne
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Ballyhennebry
Owning
Piltown, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
John Santry
Designer address:
Belvedere, 
Newtown, 
Waterford, 
waterford, X91A992

Assigned Certifier 
name:
John Santry
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Belvedere, 
Newtown, 
Waterford, 
waterford, X91A992  

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0069771KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 26-Oct-20

to construct a two 
storey dwelling 
house and 
associated site works 
at Desart Demesne, 
Cuffesgrange, Co. 
Kilkenny

Desart Demesne, 
Cuffesgrange, 
kilkenny 17267 06-Oct-20

Owner name:
Laura Galvin
Owner company:

Owner address:
Co joan maher
Farmley
Cuffesgrange, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95p7x4

Builder name:
Dominic Delaney
Builder company:
Dominic Delaney 
Building Contractor 
Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Valley view
Knockeenbawn, 
Kilmanagh, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Ivor O' Brien
Designer address:
11 Patrick Street
Kilkenny
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0069645KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 23-Oct-20

Demolition of 
existing garage and 
conservatory, 
construction of a 
single-story 
extension to the side 
and to the rear of 
the existing house, 
alteration of existing 
elevations and front 
driveway at Father 
Hayden Rd, Kilkenny, 
Co. Kilkenny

SLIVENAMON, 
FATHER HAYDEN 
ROAD , Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 H2YA 19/586 06-Oct-20

Owner name:
Anne Jordan
Owner company:

Owner address:
Slievenamon
Father Hayden Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95H2YA

Builder name:
Richie  Reade 
Builder company:
Reade Plumbing & 
Heating Ltd. 
Builder address:

  
    Lukeswell
Mullinavat, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Bartosz Rojowski
Designer address:
Fumbally Exchange
Brick Lane, Greyfriars
Viking Triangle, 
Waterford , 
waterford, X91 PX53

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0069598KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 21-Oct-20

The construction of a 
new slatted shed 
with a lie back area 
under the tams grant 
aid scheme at 
clorinka,ballyfoyle,C
o.Kilkenny.R95H306

clorinka, Ballyfoyle, 
kilkenny, R95 H306 19/968 30-Sep-20

Owner name:
Michael Morrissey
Owner company:

Owner address:
clorinka
ballyfoyle, kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 H306

Builder name:
Michael Morrissey
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    clorinka
ballyfoyle, kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 H306  

Designer name:
aidan kelly
Designer address:
molough
newcastle, clonmel, 
tipperary

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0069670KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 21-Oct-20

New Dwelling and all 
associated site works

Wollengrange, 
Bennetsbridge, 
kilkenny 19810 07-Oct-20

Owner name:
Barrie Hogan
Owner company:

Owner address:
Bennetsbrige
Bennetsbridge, 
Bennetsbridge, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Gay doyle
Builder company:
Gay doyle 
construction
Builder address:

  
    Ballyhenebry
piltown
kilkenny, kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0069415KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 20-Oct-20

Erection  of  2  store  
dwelling  house  at  
Rathinure, 
Glenmore, Co. 
Kilkenny

Rathinure, 
Glenmore, kilkenny 18577 02-Oct-20

Owner name:
Dermot Ryan
Owner company:
Dermot Ryan 
Electrical
Owner address:
Kearnay bay 
Glenmore, CO 
KILKENNY, kilkenny, 
Y34 W029

Builder name:
Dermot Ryan
Builder company:
Dermot Ryan 
Electrical
Builder address:

  
    Kearnay bay 
Glenmore, CO 
KILKENNY, kilkenny, 
Y34 W029  

Designer name:
Raymond Walsh
Designer address:
Ballinlaw 
Slieverue 
Waterford, 
Waterford, 
waterford, X91FW77

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0069162KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 19-Oct-20

Erect two storey 
dwellinghouse and 
domestic garage at 
Ballylusky, 
Mullinavat, County 
Kilkenny

Ballylusky, 
Mullinavat, kilkenny 19/974 23-Sep-20

Owner name:
Darren Power
Owner company:

Owner address:
The Cottage
Dunkitt
Kilmacow, Kilmacow, 
kilkenny, X91AE26

Builder name:
Eddie Roche
Builder company:
Ballykillaboy 
Developments Ltd.
Builder address:

  
    Ballykillaboy
Kilmacow, Kilmacow, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Thomas Downey
Designer address:
Lower Kilmacowvia 
Waterford, 
Kilmacow, kilkenny, 
051

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Thomas Downey
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Lower 
Kilmacowvia 
Waterford, 
Kilmacow, kilkenny, 
051  

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0069409KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 19-Oct-20

Renovation and 
change of use of the 
old School at 
Smithstown 
Castlecomer Co. 
Kilkenny. Change of 
use will be from a 
school dating from 
1895 to a dwelling. 
Building is a 
protected structure 
and will be 
renovated in line 
with best 
conservation 
practice. Building 
consists of a 600mm 
solid stone wall with 
the roof consisting of 
slate on a cut 
carpenters roof. 

Smithstown, 
Castlecomer, 
kilkenny, R95 N29V 19/323 05-Oct-20

Owner name:
Padraig McDonald
Owner company:
Padraig McDonald
Owner address:
38 Pococke Upper
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95X5T

Builder name:
Padraig McDonald
Builder company:
Padraig McDonald
Builder address:

  
    38 Pococke Upper
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95X5T  

Designer name:
Padraig McDonald
Designer address:
38 Pococke Upper
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95X5T

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0069375KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 16-Oct-20

Alterations to house 
to include new side 
and rear extension, 
new front porch and 
all associated site 
works

Archers Lane, 
Parkgrove, , 
Ballyragget, kilkenny, 
R95VW30 20/121 23-Sep-20

Owner name:
John Costelloe
Owner company:

Owner address:
Archers Lane
Parksgrove, 
Ballyragget, kilkenny, 
R95VW30

Builder name:
Raymond Coffey
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    1 manor walk
Rosehill
Kells rd, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Michael Condon
Designer address:
1 City Wall,
James Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
0000

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0069382KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 15-Oct-20

New build of 2 story 
block build house 
with sunroom and 
study on side wing. 
Connecting to 
existing public 
services. At 15 Inis 
Alainn, Fiddown.  

15 Inis Ã lainn, 
Fiddown, Piltown, 
kilkenny 19/886 23-Sep-20

Owner name:
Laura Norris
Owner company:

Owner address:
Rathmore Road 
Fiddown , Piltown , 
kilkenny, E32EK74

Builder name:
Laura Norris
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Rathmore Road 
Fiddown , Piltown , 
kilkenny, E32EK74  

Designer name:
Laura Norris
Designer address:
Rathmore Road 
Fiddown , Piltown , 
kilkenny, E32EK74

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0069172KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 14-Oct-20

construct a new two 
storey style dwelling 
house, provision of a 
new treatment plant 
and percolation 
area, new bore hole 
well, new vehicular 
site entrance and all 
associated site 
developments 
works.

Corbettstown,, 
Ballyfoyle, kilkenny 18492 18-Sep-20

Owner name:
Mark Nolan
Owner company:
N/A
Owner address:
Corbettstown,
,, Ballyfoyle, 
kilkenny, R95 Y6V6

Builder name:
Vincent Corcoran
Builder company:
Ridge Carpentry Ltd
Builder address:

  
    
GurteenBallycallan, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Mark Nolan
Designer address:
Corbettstown,
,, Ballyfoyle, 
kilkenny, R95 Y6V6

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0069372KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 14-Oct-20

Internal Alterations 
including 
construction of new 
meeting room, 
alterations to 
canteen, 
mecahanical and 
electrical alterations

Lower New Street, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95 RCW9 18-Sep-20

Owner name:
Walter  
MacDonough
Owner company:

Owner address:
4th Floor, Dockgate
Merchants Road, 
Galway, galway

Builder name:
Noel Carton
Builder company:
Burke Carton 
Building Ltd
Builder address:

  
    KIlcotty
Glenbrien, 
Enniscorthy, wexford  

Designer name:
Siubhan Criostoir
Designer address:
The Old Library 
Building
Friary St., 
Dungarvan, 
waterford

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0069373KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 14-Oct-20

The development 
consists of the 
proposed merger of 
the existing Sam 
McCauley Pharmacy 
Retail Shop located 
at Unit 14, 15, 16 
Loughboy Shopping 
Centre with the 
adjacent Coffee Shop 
unit at 13 Loughboy 
Shopping Centre to 
form a single 
Pharmacy Retail 
Shop, Change of use 
from Coffee Shop to 
Retail Area, including 
new advertisement 
signage to ground 
floor fascia at Side 
Elevation (West), 
including all 
associated site and 
ancillary works at 
this address in 
accordance with the 
drawings as 
submitted.

Unit 13, 14, 15 & 16 
Loughboy Shopping 
Centre, Archerstreet 
Lot, Bohernatounish 
Road,, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 TE28 20419 29-Sep-20

Owner name:
Peter Maher
Owner company:

Owner address:
Ardcavan Business 
Park
Ardcavan, Wexford, 
wexford

Builder name:
Conor  Cahill
Builder company:
Charles J Johnston & 
Son 
Builder address:

  
    Unit E 
Bluebell Ind Est, 
Dublin 12, dublin_12, 
D12 P922  

Designer name:
Shane Wherity
Designer address:
Unit 4, Block 4
City North Business 
Campus, Stamullen, 
meath, N/A

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Shane Wherity
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    Unit 4, Block 4
City North Business 
Campus, Stamullen, 
meath, N/A  

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0069009KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Oct-20

for the construction 
of a dormer style 
extension to the side 
of existing dwelling 
house and all 
associated site works

43 CASTLE OAKS, 
ROCKSHIRE ROAD, 
WATERFORD, 
kilkenny, X91 F9CH 19948 10-Sep-20

Owner name:
Marcos Daniel  & 
Elaine Roche  
Braganca
Owner company:

Owner address:
43 CASTLE OAKS
ROCKSHIRE ROAD, 
WATERFORD, 
kilkenny, X91 F9CH

Builder name:
Marcos Daniel  & 
Elaine Roche  
Braganca
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    43 CASTLE OAKS
ROCKSHIRE ROAD, 
WATERFORD, 
kilkenny, X91 F9CH  

Designer name:
Marcos Daniel  & 
Elaine Roche  
Braganca
Designer address:
43 CASTLE OAKS
ROCKSHIRE ROAD, 
WATERFORD, 
kilkenny, X91 F9CH

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0069176KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Oct-20

Construction of new 
2 storey dwelling at 
Newtown, Kells, Co. 
Kilkenny 

Newtown , Kells, 
kilkenny 19/698 18-Sep-20

Owner name:
Niamh McCole
Owner company:

Owner address:
The Old Farmhouse
Newmarket
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny, R95 AH10

Builder name:
Alan Sheridan
Builder company:
Sheridan 
construction
Builder address:

  
    Kilree
Stoneyford
kells, kells, kilkenny, 
R95D785  

Designer name:
Aidan  Lavelle
Designer address:
Kilmacoliver
Tullahought, Piltown, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0069458KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 12-Oct-20

Construction of 
dwelling Nos. 1-7 
inclusive of a new 
residential 
development of 31 
dwellings consisting 
of 5 No. type A/A1 
174m2 4 bedroom 
single storey 
dwellings, 1 No. type 
B 210m2 4 bedroom 
two storey dwelling, 
10 No type C/C1 
206m2 4/5 bedroom 
two storey dwellings, 
9 No type D/D1 227 
m2 5 bedroom two 
storey dwellings, 3 
No. type E 274 m2 5 
bedroom two storey 
dwellings, 3 No type 
E1 334 m2 5 
bedroom two storey 
over basement / 
lower ground floor 
dwellings, new site 
entrance to Old Sion 
Road plus all site 

MAUDLINSLAND, Old 
Sion Road,Kilkenny, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny 19242 25-Sep-20

Owner name:
Derek Shelly
Owner company:
Paddy Raggett 
Homes Limited
Owner address:
Paddy Raggett 
Homes Ltd
Grovine
Waterford Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95X2KH

Builder name:
Derek  Shelly
Builder company:
Paddy Raggett 
Homes Limited
Builder address:

  
    Paddy Raggett 
Homes Ltd
Grovine
Waterford Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95X2KH  

Designer name:
Mark Bannon
Designer address:
Patterson Bannon / 
PBA.
Stoneyford
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Roger Patterson
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    PBA architects
Stoneyford., 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95W2AV  

Certificate 
Number:CC00000034
562KKCertificate 
Description:Dwelling 
No. 7 of: 
Construction of 
dwelling Nos. 1-7 
inclusive of a new 
residential 
development of 31 
dwellings consisting 
of 5 No. type A/A1 
174m2 4 bedroom 
single storey 
dwellings, 1 No. type 
B 210m2 4 bedroom 
two storey dwelling, 
10 No type C/C1 
206m2 4/5 bedroom 
two storey dwellings, 
9 No type D/D1 227 
m2 5 bedroom two 
storey dwellings, 3 
No. type E 274 m2 5 
bedroom two storey 
dwellings, 3 No type 
E1 334 m2 5 
bedroom two storey 

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0069013KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 08-Oct-20

ERECTION  OF  
DWELLING  HOUSE

Killahy, Mullinavat, 
kilkenny 20313 17-Sep-20

Owner name:
Patrick Grant
Owner company:

Owner address:
Earlsrath
Mullinavat , 
Mullinavat, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Patrick Grant
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Earlsrath
Mullinavat , 
Mullinavat, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Raymond Walsh
Designer address:
Ballinlaw 
Slieverue 
Waterford, 
Waterford, 
waterford, X91FW77

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0069167KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 08-Oct-20

Erection of extension 
to dwelling house 
and all associated 
site works @ 
Courtnaboghilla, 
Goresbridge, Co. 
Kilkenny

Courtnaboghilla, 
Goresbridge, 
kilkenny, R95 A2T9 19/952 24-Sep-20

Owner name:
Tom & Maeve 
Drennan
Owner company:

Owner address:
Courtnaboghilla 
Goresbridge , 
Goresbridge, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Tom & Maeve 
Drennan
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Courtnaboghilla 
Goresbridge , 
Goresbridge, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0069011KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 05-Oct-20

Construction of a 
two storey dwelling 
house with all 
associated site works 
at Hillside, Glendine, 
Co. Kilkenny R95 
DHF4 
 Hillside, Glendine, 

Kilkenny, kilkenny 19859 11-Sep-20

Owner name:
Ann Hehir
Owner company:

Owner address:
Hillside
Glendine road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
n/a

Builder name:
Dominic Delaney
Builder company:
Dominic Delaney 
Building Contractor 
Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Valley view
Knockeenbawn, 
Kilmanagh, kilkenny  

Designer name:
Niall Murphy
Designer address:
51 Glendine Heights
Castlecomer Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0069022KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 03-Oct-20

To build a dwelling, 
construct entrance, 
install septic tank 
including associated 
site works at 
Knockeenbaun, 
Kilmanagh, Co. 
Kilkenny. In 
accordance with the 
plans, particulars and 
documentation 
submitted.

Knockeenbaun, 
Kilmangah, kilkenny 20/208 19-Sep-20

Owner name:
VINCENT O'DEA
Owner company:

Owner address:
Knockeenbaun
Kilmanagh, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95H5P6

Builder name:
VINCENT O'DEA
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    Knockeenbaun
Kilmanagh, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95H5P6  

Designer name:
VINCENT O'DEA
Designer address:
Knockeenbaun
Kilmanagh, Co. 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95H5P6

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice with Opt Out 
Declaration CN0068958KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 02-Oct-20

Erection of a 
dwelling house with 
treatment system & 
percolation area and 
all associated site 
works at Woodlands, 
Inistioge, Co. 
Kilkenny

Woodlands, 
Inistioge, kilkenny 19600 18-Sep-20

Owner name:
Kim O'Neill
Owner company:

Owner address:
10 Ard Aoibheann
 Inistioge , Inistioge, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Kim O'Neill
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    10 Ard Aoibheann
 Inistioge , Inistioge, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:

Commencement 
Notice Without 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0068983KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 02-Oct-20

Erection of a 
domestic 
garage/store and all 
associated site works 
at Woodlands, 
Inistioge, Co. 
Kilkenny

Woodlands, 
Inistioge, kilkenny 19/600 18-Sep-20

Owner name:
Kim O'Neill
Owner company:

Owner address:
10 Ard Aoibheann
 Inistioge , Inistioge, 
kilkenny

Builder name:
Kim O'Neill
Builder company:

Builder address:

  
    10 Ard Aoibheann
 Inistioge , Inistioge, 
kilkenny  

Designer name:
Philip Byrne
Designer address:
Upper Main Street
Graignamanagh, 
Graignamanagh, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:

Assigned Certifier 
address:



Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0069081KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 02-Oct-20

Conversion of 
bungalows (2 units at 
Coolbawn House (PP 
17/398) and 3 units 
at Grennan Villa (PP 
17/408) and 
associated site 
works) at Grennan, 
Thomastown, Co. 
Kilkenny

Grennan, 
Thomastown, 
kilkenny, R95 W8P3 17/398 & 17/408 18-Sep-20

Owner name:
Claire Organ
Owner company:
Camphill 
Communities of 
Ireland
Owner address:
Camphill 
Communities of 
Ireland  
Ground Floor, Unit 
WD5, Ladytown 
Business Park 
Ladytown, Naas, 
kildare, W91 W26T

Builder name:
Brian Nolan
Builder company:
Debcon Construction 
Ltd
Builder address:

  
    Clonegath
Newtown, 
Bagenalstown, 
carlow, R21HH52  

Designer name:
Martin Larkin
Designer address:
62 Lower John 
StreetWexford, 
Wexford, wexford, 
Y35 A3X7

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Martin Larkin
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    62 Lower John 
StreetWexford, 
Wexford, wexford, 
Y35 A3X7  

Commencement 
Notice With 
Compliance 
Documentation CN0068798KK

Kilkenny County 
Council 01-Oct-20

4 dwellings (Nos. 
5,6,7+8) of a 
residential 
development of 8 
dwellings consisting 
of 6 semi-detached 
two storey three 
bedroom dwellings 
and two semi-
detached two storey 
four bedroom 
dwellings, site access 
road and pathways, 
intersite boundary 
treatments and 
associated 
landscaping, 
connection to 
existing mains foul 
and surface water 
services plus all 
associated site work. 
(Site access via an 
existing road 
network currently 
takin in charge) At 
Weir View Gardens, 
The Weir View, 

Weir View Gardens, 
Castlecomer Road, 
kilkenny 19956 14-Sep-20

Owner name:
Derek Shelly
Owner company:
Paddy Raggett 
Homes Limited
Owner address:
Paddy Raggett 
Homes Ltd
Grovine
Waterford Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95X2KH

Builder name:
Derek  Shelly
Builder company:
Paddy Raggett 
Homes Limited
Builder address:

  
    Paddy Raggett 
Homes Ltd
Grovine
Waterford Road, 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95X2KH  

Designer name:
Mark Bannon
Designer address:
Patterson Bannon / 
PBA.
Stoneyford
Kilkenny, Kilkenny, 
kilkenny

Assigned Certifier 
name:
Roger Patterson
Assigned Certifier 
address:

  
    PBA architects
Stoneyford., 
Kilkenny, kilkenny, 
R95W2AV  

Certificate 
Number:CC00000033
829KKCertificate 
Description:4 
dwellings (Nos. 
5,6,7+8) of a 
residential 
development of 8 
dwellings consisting 
of 6 semi-detached 
two storey three 
bedroom dwellings 
and two semi-
detached two storey 
four bedroom 
dwellings, site access 
road and pathways, 
intersite boundary 
treatments and 
associated 
landscaping, 
connection to 
existing mains foul 
and surface water 
services plus all 
associated site work. 
(Site access via an 
existing road 


